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Dear Colleague 

 

Notice of amendment to Consultation on “relevant points” of a transmission 

system for the purposes of Article 6(4) Gas Regulation (EC) No 1775/2005 

 

Ofgem published on the 26th July a consultation letter on “relevant points” of a transmission 

system for the purpose of Article 6(4) Gas Regulation (EC) No 1775/2005. 

 

It has come to our attention that three additional points (Blyborough (Welton), Canonbie 

and Portland) should have been included in the proposed relevant points table in Annex 1 

of the letter. These points have now been added and are highlighted (in bold) in the 

amended consultation letter. 

 

The deadline for responding to the consultation on “relevant points” shall remain the 23rd 

August.  

 

If you have any comments or questions on this letter, please contact Paul O’ Donovan on 

+44 20 7901 7414 or gas.transmissionresponse@ofgem.gov.uk in the first instance.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Crouch 

Partner, European Strategy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consumers and their 

representatives, gas 

transporters, gas shippers, gas 

suppliers and other interested 

parties 

 

 

 

 

Direct Dial: 020 7901 7414 

Email:Paul.ODonovan@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 29 July 2010 
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